FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
21B

VOTE SHEET

SEPTEMBER 22, 1998

RE: DOCKET NO. 971058-TP - Request for review of proposed numbering plan
relief for 305 area code.

Issue 1: Should the Commission grant SecurityLink’s Emergeicy Request for
Extension of Permissive Dialing period until November 1, 19982

- Yes. The Commission should grant SecurityLink’s request
for extension of permissive dialing period pursuant to Section
120.569(2) (1), Florida Statutes, until November 1, 1998 for alarm companies
only. SecurityLink should be required to notify all of its customers, who
have not been converted as of September 22, 1998, of the necessity of
making the conversion. Specifically, SecurityLink should send customers
notice indicating the company's failure to make the needed conversions in a
timely manner, the new November 1, 1998 deadline, and the ramifications of
missing the November 1, 1998 deadline. This notice should be provided to
staff for its review and approval by September 25, 1998. After staff’s
approval, this notice should be mailed to all customers by October 1, 1998,
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Issye 2: Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation: Yes, the docket should be closed.
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